Contact:  Shawn Morgan

FCA Statement Regarding the Passing of Congressman John Dingell

February 7, 2019, Auburn Hills, Mich. - We are deeply saddened at the passing of Congressman John Dingell, a man
who tirelessly served the people of Michigan for almost 60 years. He was tough but fair, and he represented FCA
well, particularly the employees who worked at the Dundee and Trenton engine plants and the numerous employees
and their families who live in his former districts. We will miss his humor and his wit, and the ferocity with which he

fought for the people of this state and all Americans.

Our thoughts and prayers are with his family at this difficult time, and especially with his wife, Congresswoman
Debbie Dingell.
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com




